
A MESSAGE FROM CLARKSVILLE MIDDLE SCHOOL 

 
DO YOU HAVE A CHILD THAT WILL BE IN 7TH GRADE NEXT YEAR? 

Texas State Law requires all students beginning 7th grade to have a current immunization record.  
Prior to your child enrolling in 7th grade, a Tdap and MCV4 vaccine are required.  To speed up the 
enrollment process in August of 2018 please make sure your child receives these immunizations 
now and a current record is sent to the nurse's office as soon as possible.  If you should have any 

questions please contact the nurse's office at 903-427-3891 EXT 313 
 


